From:

Sent: 25 February 2018 16:55
To: Diver, John

Subject: Access to tennis courts
Dear John,

Please find attached photos of the gate at the bottom of our garden which gives us access to the Kenlyn Tennis Courts
and the Mansfield Bowling club site. I believe one of our neighbours Kathleen Northrop, has already been in touch
to flag up the historical right of access from the bottom of our gardens, which has not been allowed for in the plans for
the redevelopment.

The previous owners of our property had used this access for 35 years and we have used it for the last year and a half
since moving in as the children have tennis lessons in the Tennis club. We are confident their has been access since
the 18807s when the houses were first built and there were 13 tennis courts.

Kind regards,

Nicola Kay
15 Dartmouyth Park Ave.

Sent from my 1Phone






